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Loudoun County Landfill Closing Early Friday, April 19 
 
 The Loudoun County Solid Waste Management Facility will close two hours early, at 2:00 p.m., 
on Friday, April 19, 2024. The early closure is necessary to accommodate an all-staff training meeting. 
The landfill will resume normal operations Saturday, April 20, at 8:00 a.m.  
 

More information about the landfill, including directions and hours of operation, may be found 
at loudoun.gov/landfill. 
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